Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)

== ==
From: Hoffman, Brian (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2014 7:56 AM
To: Westenhofer, Sean (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 9th street

Hey Sean this is what is left for the fire sprinklers. | am told some of it is done but | was unable to see it yesterday.

330 east Building
-305 Sprinkler coverage is needed in storage area under raised bedroom
-3/4 inch piping in stairwell next to unit 107 needs to be changed to 1 inch

328 West Building

-Basement- Wooden stairwell to the west as you go up the stairs the fire sprinkler heads are over 50 years old and need
to be replaced.

-1st floor wets hallway storage room by furnace replace head it is over 50 years old

-104 Bathroom head needs to be replaced

-Taped head in storage unit 2nd floor remove tape

-2nd floor storage room fire sprinkler needs to be at least 4 Inches off of wall

Both buildings in the hallways and common areas we are letting the fire sprinkler finish plates be forgiven due to the fire
caulking around the penetrations!
Thanks Brian

= Brian Hoffman

| Fire Protective Systems Inspector
- | Safety & Inspections
_ 375 Jackson Suite 220
W Saint Paul, MN 55101
LU LU P 651-266-8952
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